
Parents, 

JV Super Cup is right around the corner!  It runs from Feb 25-27 at the Merrimack Soccer Complex Turf 
Fields across from Milton Frank Stadium.  
https://www.northalabamasc.org/resources/fields/merrimack-soccer-complex-turf 

 

Ticketing:  Ticketing is through GoFan. Search Huntsville High School. There are Supercup passess for 
Thursday, Friday, and Saturday. Weekend passes will be 15 and day passes will be 8. 

Parking:  You can park in the East parking lot and at Milton Frank Stadium.  Drop-offs are not allowed at 
the West Gate.  That lot is strictly for refs and coaches and will serve as an overflow for 
handicapped parking.  If you need to enter the West Gate or wish to drop your player off there, 
park across the street at Milton Frank.  Tickets can be redeemed at the west gate. 

Seating: There are no bleachers for the fans or benches for the players.   
Please be prepared with chairs and feel free to supply a chair to your player. 

Food and Drinks:  Prepackaged food and drinks will be on sale at the concession trailer.   

Covid Policies:   
Players need to bring their own beverages or purchase them at the field as we can’t supply 
coolers due to AHSAA policies regarding covid.   
Fans should keep 6 ft social distancing between non-family members.   
Masks need to be worn upon entering the fields and when you cannot maintain proper social 
distancing.   
We ask that families leave the fields between games in order to cut down on those in 
attendance for each game.   
Please wear masks upon exiting as you are in close proximity to each other going through the 
gates.   
In accordance with AHSAA policies, players on the benches should be masked. 

 

We look forward to hosting you and your teams for the fantastic JV opportunity. See you at the fields! 


